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As a Portland resident, physician, public health advocate and mother, I believe that 

we need a seismically upgraded Interstate Bridge Replacement that incorporates 

options for biking, walking and public transit, rather than a several lane expansion 

that will consume most of our state's transportation budget. I support a phased 

funding plan that ensures accountability every step of the way. I am opposed to 

expanding the I-5 freeway through the Rose Quarter, which would only increase 

pollution in Portland's historically Black neighborhood.  


